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           06 February 2014 

Mark S Worral, BA, MI Mgt 

Leader of the Council 

Tonbridge & Malling Borough Council 

Gibson Building 

Gibson Drive 

Kings Hill 

West Malling 

Kent 

ME19 4LZ 

 

 

Dear Mr Worrall, 

 

I am responding on behalf of Miss Joy Debney, representative on the Tonbridge Forum, the committee 

and membership of the Tonbridge Historical Society to you letter of 7th January 2008. 

 

Miss Debney brought this letter to our attention at the committee meeting of yesterday evening. The 

committee agreed that I should write to give you and the Council our full support to all the messages in 

your letter to The Right Hon. John Healey MP. We fully acknowledge the splendid job that the Council 

does on behalf of the citizens of Tonbridge and Malling and are more than a little appalled at the proposed 

unfavourable settlement meaning that the services provided to the community could well be under threat. 

We very much appreciate the support that the Council gives to our Society. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Shiela Broomfield., dip.archeol., FSA  

Secretary Tonbridge Historical Society 


